
Beginning Monday, September 14, 2020

BFMC/HPN members may receive their

2020 flu vaccination.

Fight the Flu!

Bakersfield Family Medical Center
Pediatric Department

4580 California Avenue, Bakersfield, CA 93309

September 18, 2020 - November 20, 2020
Every Friday,  8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Pediatric flu vaccinations are by appointment only 
Please call BFMC/HPN to schedule your child's appointment

(661) 846-4522

Due to COVID-19, face coverings are required to
enter all BFMC/HPN facilities. If you are feeling sick
or have been exposed to COVID-19, please call your
primary care provider so that we can offer special
attention to protect you and the community.

2020 Pediatric Flu Vaccinations

bfmc.com

Insurance card or identification must be presented at the time of the appointment
for patient eligibility verification. Please bring your child’s immunization card.


